October 8, 2010

I am writing to recommend Ms. Nicole Wiseman for your Graduate program.  I’ve had the pleasure of working with Ms. Wiseman this past summer during our Summer Freshman Orientation program.  Nicole was one of 15 orientation leaders who helped transition our incoming class, from high school to college life, by leading educational and social peer sessions for 15 to 20 students bimonthly.  
Ms. Wiseman is a phenomenal woman who has many talents and strengths with unlimited energy and enthusiasm.  Nicole was always ready to help with any task and expressed a positive attitude at all times.  Nicole was responsible for photographs and preparing a slide show at the end of each program.  She had great rapport with her groups and was supportive of her teammates.  Nicole currently works with the Greek Council at Pace University and I have observed that she is able to relate and respond to her peers in a calm manner when communication issues arise.  She is open-minded and presents valid options to solve problems.  Ms. Wiseman is resilient and successfully reaches all goals she sets for herself.
I strongly recommend Nicole and believe she will compliment the program.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions at 212-346-1508 or via email at cpastore@pace.edu.
Sincerely,

Carmela Pastore

Assistant Director of Student Development

Student Development and Campus Activities

Pace University

